LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY
PINELLAS COUNTY TO DESIGNATE
THE FORMER ZERO CORPORATION
PROPERTY AS A BROWNFIELD SITE

Notice is hereby given that on July 13, 2016, at 5:30 P.M. a public
hearing will be held by the Real Estate Department, on behalf of
the Board of County Commissioners, at the St. Petersburg College
EpiCenter, located at 13805 58th Street North, Clearwater, Florida
33760, on an application to designate a Brownfield site at 14501 49th
Avenue North, Clearwater, Florida 37760, under the State’s Chapter 376
F.S., Brownfield Program and the County’s Brownfield Redevelopment
Program.

The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain public comment on
the proposed Brownfield designation for the property depicted on
the map. A Brownfield is a site where real or perceived environmental
contamination can hinder the use or redevelopment of a property.

The Brownfield application can be inspected by the public at the
Pinellas County Board Records Department, 315 Court Street, Fifth
Floor, Clearwater, Florida 33756 or at Pinellas County Real Estate
Management at 509 East Avenue North, Clearwater, Florida 33756. You
can send comments to Teri Hasbrouck at Pinellas County Real Estate
Management, 509 East Avenue North, Clearwater, Florida 33756 or call
(727) 464-6967.
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Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decision made
at this meeting/hearing, they will need a record of the proceedings,
and for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record
of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and
evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

IF YOU ARE A PERSON WITH A DISABILITY WHO NEEDS ANY
ACCOMMODATION IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROCEEDING,
YOU ARE ENTITLED, AT NO COST TO YOU, TO THE PROVISION
OF CERTAIN ASSISTANCE. WITHIN TWO (2) WORKING DAYS OF
YOUR RECEIPT OF THIS NOTICE, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE
OF HUMAN RIGHTS, 400 SOUTH FORT HARRISON AVENUE, SUITE
500, CLEARWATER, FLORIDA 33756, (727) 464-4880 (VOICE),
(727) 464-4062 (TDD).

KEN BURKE, CLERK TO

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
By: Norman D. Loy, Deputy Clerk
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